Randall Library Trustees Meeting
September 26, 2012

Present: Tim Reed, Barbie Wolfenden, Kathy O'Brien, Harry Donahue, and Amante Coppes
Meeting called to order at 6:30 by vice chairperson Barbie Wolfenden

Vice Chairperson's Report:

o The meeting was called in order to review the resume of the Library Director's proposed new library aide.
Discussion followed the review of her resume. The final candidate is Sharon Thurston and it was noted that she
appeared multi-talented and very appropriate for the position. The director had interviewed at least 12 to 13
possible aides and found Ms. Thurston to be an excellent fit for the Randall Library.

o Amante moved to accept the Director's recommendation to hire Ms. Thurston to the library aide position. Tim
seconded the motion and the Board voted unanimously to accept the recommendation.

Next scheduled meeting will be October 10th.

Meeting adjourned at 6:45p.m.

Kathy O'Brien



